

194 Listooder Road, Saintfield, Co. Down, BT24 7JA. Tel: 028 97510407 Fax: 028 97519074 www.academyprimary.com Email: smoore560@c2kni.net

Dear Parent

24 January 2019

AQE / GL

I would like to thank all our P7s for their hard work last term, and to those awaiting results on Saturday, may I take this opportunity to formally wish each and every one my best wishes. May I also thank the P6 and P7 staff in particular, for preparing the children so thoroughly, both emotionally and educationally. On Saturday 26th January your child will receive his / her grade by post. This can be a stressful time for both children and parents especially if your normal post is delivered late or if the postman is delayed! I will be available from 0830-0930 should you need to contact me on 07533347865. I would ask that all calls (except emergencies) are made during this period.

School Fund

I would remind parents who opted to pay in three termly payments that the next instalment of £10.00 is now due. Any parents who forgot altogether to make a payment in September – late payments welcome!

PTA dates for your diary

- Friday 25th January 2019 Story & Film Night. (see separate notification) Pay at the door.
- Friday 1st March 2018 at 1945. PTA Wine and Cheese Evening. Tickets are limited to 96 and nearly half of this number sold in the first fortnight so please book early to avoid disappointment. Tickets priced £10.00 are available from my office.

Half Term Holiday

School will close at 1300 on Friday 15 February at 1300 and re-open on Monday 25 February at 0900.

Monday 18 March 2019

School will close at 1300 for all pupils for St Patrick's Day.

March 2019 Parental Interviews

The staff and parental questionnaires both were 95% in favour of the new format arrangements so this term's interviews will mirror those held in October therefore the school will be closed for all pupils except P7 on Monday 25 March 2019. Further details to follow.

Yours sincerely

S.H. Moon